
	 	 	 SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING INFORMATION


SITE 	 	 	 106 Fleet Road

	 	 	 London

	 	 	 NW3 2QX


DESCRIPTION	 	 Installation of a new roller shutter and a redesigned 	 	
		 	 illuminated sign in a similar style to the existing


EVALUATION	 	 The addition of the shutter and new signage is to the 	 	
	 	 	 front of the existing shopfront. These works are in order 	 	
	 	 	 to increase the security of the site and the visibility from 	 	
	 	 	 the street. The works will not be affecting any locally 	 	
	 	 	 listed buildings, period features or distinctive attributes. 	 	
	 	 	 In terms of access, these additions have no effect in 	 	
	 	 	 blocking, hindering or aiding access to or from the 	 	
	 	 	 building.


PROPOSAL	 	 The proposal is to add new signage to the shopfront of 	 	
	 	 	 approximately 1023mm x 1835mm in size to aid the 	 	
	 	 	 existing retail unit. A product data sheet is attached to 	 	
	 	 	 this document. 


	 	 	 Every effort has been made to ensure that the positioning 	
	 	 	 and location has been chosen to least effect the external 		
	 	 	 appearance of the building and existing properties.

 
	 	 	 Photos of the proposed shopfront are attached below for 		
	 	 	 reference.
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